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Upcoming UUWF 
Events 

UUWF Monthly 
Community Gatherings via 

Zoom 

AUGUST 17th 
4:30PM PT/5:30PM MT 

/ 6:30PM CT/ 7:30PM ET 

Join our next UUWF Book 
Club August 6th! More 

details below 

UU WOMEN'S 
FEDERATION SOCIAL 

JUSTICE  
BOOK CLUB 

The UU Women's Social Justice 
Book Club allows entry into our 

priority issues and supports 
individuals looking to build on 

being better allies and co-
conspirators. We’re reading 

some of the latest award- 
winning books as we interpret 

how they can be tools for social 
justice.

Next month we will be reading:

THE BODY IS NOT AN 
APOLOGY 

 by Sonya Renee Taylor 

We're Taking a Radical Rest! 

Hi Friends! The UU Women's Federation is taking a temporary hiatus 
for the month of July. We believe in radical rest as a means to ensure 
that we can best serve our community in the long run and continue 
making a meaningful impact. After careful consideration of our 
organization's needs, we have decided to take a brief break to focus on 
internal development, ongoing connections, and plans for our future. 
This hiatus period allows us to recharge, enhance our operations, and 
ensure that we continue delivering the best possible resources for our 
community. 

We are excited to share with you the events we have planned following 
our brief break. We are committed to working diligently during the 
hiatus period to create engaging and meaning experiences for our 
community, and we can't wait to reconnect with you all! 

Next Events:
August Book Club 08/06
August Community Gathering 08/17

To stay updated with our upcoming events and resources, please 
visit our website uuwf.org and follow us on our social media 
platforms @uuwf.  
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Join our next discussion on 
August 6th, 4pm-5pm PST 

via Zoom 

FULL DETAILS 

The Women’s Federation has a thriving online space for you 
to connect, learn, and grow with UU women across the 

country. On our Mighty Network, built in collaboration with 
you, UUWF moderates topics and polls, posts articles, and 

leads discussions on the issues you care about the most. 

You can be part of this community by clicking the JOIN 
NOW button. Be on the lookout for upcoming events 

exclusively on MightyNetworks! 

JOIN NOW 
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DID YOU CATCH US AT GENERAL ASSEMBLY?! 

What a glorious time we had at General Assembly 2023! Thank you to everyone who came by the 
booth or attended our 60th Anniversary party. It was so good to see you all, and what a delight to 
meet many of our community members in person. We handed out so many stickers, buttons, post-it 
pads, and UUWF ribbons. And we were awed by how many people signed up to learn more about 
us. We even ran out of printed sign-up sheets! 

We’re so thankful for the number of you who see our work and are excited to become part of our 
community. Our booth time gave us the opportunity to connect directly with you to showcase our 
programming. Almost 100 people signed the covenant, our commitment to working for a better 
world together. We learned that more and more of you want a deeper commitment with us. We are 
working to bring a membership program that centers on our relationships with you (not with your 
money). We are excited in the new ways we can continue to do this work for women, femmes, and 
gender-expansive people. 

And finally, a HUGE thank you to Emma’s Revolution and their Bay Area Band! They rocked our 
60th Anniversary and brought so much more to our GA experience. We even had to expand the 
room size to accommodate the over-300 guests we had! We have so much appreciation for Pat 
Humphries and Sandy O for this amazing collaboration. We hope to continue to work with you all 
again in the future. 

One of the wonderful things about being UU is that we see the beauty in collective rest. Like many 
other organizations, UUWF is taking a short break during the month of July. We will be back in 
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full swing come August with our book discussion group, our community gathering, and more 
chances to plug into our work. 
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JOYS AND SORROWS 

We strongly 
believe:  when a sorrow is 
shared it is lessened and 
when a joy is shared it is 

multiplied! 

Joys and Sorrows is a 
community space where we 

welcome anyone reading 
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Finding Freedom: White Women Taking on Our 
Own White Supremacy 

Join us for this five-part workshop series that aims to deepen 
our individual and collective understanding of how we, as 
white women and white gender-expansive people, are complicit 
with white supremacy, how we can make changes to live more 
deeply and consistently into our racial justice commitments, 
and how we can move ourselves and other people in our 
networks to join the fight for racial, economic, and gender 
justice right now. This workshop may also be useful to you if 
you are of mixed race and were socialized as a white female 
and/or you are perceived as one today.  

Who Is This For? 
We are offering this series to UU community members who 
identify as white and female/nonbinary/genderqueer. Space is 
limited to 40 participants. 

Interested? 
Click below for full details and registration. 

FINDING FREEDOM 

this to share their good 
news, big moments, 

outreach for support, or 
request for prayers. We 
invite you to be open in 
conversation with the 

UUWF as we are all in 
community together, 
building covenantal 

relationships on our journey 
to collective liberation. 
Submit your news here. 
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DONATE TO UUWF 

Unitarian Universalist Women's Federation
Building covenental relationships among Unitarian Universalist Women 

that equip us all to be better co-conspirators and allies in the movement for collective liberation 

Contact us: uuwf@uuwf.org   
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